
 

 

 
NZTR DIRECTIVE 

Race Track Entry          Effective 3 June 2011 
 

The Board of New Zealand Thoroughbred Racing has approved a 
resolution and, pursuant to Rule 106 (b), issued the following Directive, 
dated 3 June 2011: 
  

No persons are permitted to enter the race track during the running 
of a race without the permission of a Stipendiary Steward.  
 
The only persons permitted on a race track during the running of a 
race are authorised persons engaged in the running of the race 
meeting.  

 

 
Reason: 

This directive has been issued in order to increase the safety and 
welfare of horses and riders.  
 
 
 
 

 
Rule of Rule Relating to Directives: 

106(b) 
 
Every person commits a breach of these Rules who: 
[...] 
acts in contravention of or fails to comply with any provision of these 
Rules or any Regulations made thereunder, or any notice, direction, 
instruction, requirement or condition given, made or imposed under 
these Rules; 
 


